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Our Mission Together 

 

Empowering students with 

knowledge and skills to succeed. 
 

 

 

Our Vision 

 

To be the school district of choice, inspiring 

excellence in academics, arts, and activities. 
 
 

 

 
 

 

NOTE: This review is authored by the Superintendent, intended as information for the District 

employees, to keep them informed of the important decisions made by the School Board. This review 

includes selected items as determined by the Superintendent, and does not include all items of business 

conducted by the Board.  This review is not intended to replace the official minutes of the School Board. 

Additional information can always be obtained from the official Board minutes or by contacting Dale. 

 

 



 

 

 

Student Achievement and Student Support 

 

Teaching and Learning Feature – Thank you to students and staff (Olivia, Marcus, Brooke, Cassidy) for 

presenting on the Kindness Retreat.   

 

 
 

 

Workforce 

 

Long-Term Substitute Contracts – The Board approved the following substitute contracts. In this case, the 

District contracted services without utilizing Teachers on Call due to the challenge of finding qualified 

teachers in the Science area.   

 Patricia Rambo -- Substitute Classroom Teacher (College Chemistry, & Chemistry).   

 David Rambo -- Substitute Classroom Teacher (Physics and Study Hall).   

 

Letter of Assignment Renewals: The Board approved the following Letter of Assignment renewals for 2019-

2021:   

 Doug Anderson—Elementary Principal  

 Dave Bunn—Secondary Principal  

 Karla Christopherson—Business Manager  

 Corrine Schuller—Payroll Manager  

 

2020 Spring Coaching Contracts: The Board approved the following coaching contracts for Spring 2020.  

Thank you coaches!   

 Duey Ferber—Head Track & Field Coach 

 Larry Nydegger—Assistant Track & Field Coach 

 Marc Kruger—Assistant Track & Field Coach 

 Miles Otstot—JH Track & Field Coach 

 Brad Root—Head Golf Coach 

 Shawn Larson—JV Baseball Coach 

 Ryan Evans—JH Baseball Coach 

 Wendy Schultz—Head Softball Coach 

 Nate Jensen—JV Softball Coach 



 

 

 

Finance 

 

Donations -- We are fortunate to have community members, organizations, and businesses who make 

donations to the school district.  Often the donations are designated toward specific programs or activities.  

The Board approved the following donations. 

 

NRHEG PTO      Battle of the Books        $288.32 

NRHEG PTO      Teacher Wish List-Book Shelf     $164.50 

NRHEG PTO      Conference Meals        $78.75 

Larry & Mary Ebnet     Reach Program        $25.00 

St. Peter Lutheran Church    Early Reader Program       $100.00 

Alex Wayne      Snack Cart Fund        $200.00 

Dustin Wayne      Snack Cart Fund        $200.00 

                 Total:   $1,056.57 

 

                     Total to Date            $30,283.44 

 

 

Miscellaneous 

 

Statewide Enrollment Options: The Board approved the following enrollment options:   

 One (1) student from another district choosing to attend our District.  One (1) student in our District 

choosing to attend another district. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


